July 25, 2022

Oregon Public Utilities Commission
PO Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Via electronic filing only to PUC.FILINGCENTER®@puc.oregon.gov

Re: UG 435 & UG 411 Errata and replacement page of SBUA

Please find enclosed with this cover letter the replacement page of Small Business
Utility Advocates (“SBUA”) to replace the corresponding page of the UG 435 & UG 411
Cross-Answering Testimony of Danny P. Kermode, CPA-retired on behalf of SBUA filed
on June 30, 2022.

These replacement pages consist in their entirety of portions of one page of data in the
following in the above-referenced docket:

— Exhibit SBUA/206 Kermode/1 with errata highlighted on the page.
Our apologies for any inconvenience this causes.

Sincerely,

s/ Diane Henkels

Diane Henkels
Attorney SBUA

ZSBUA

Small Business Utility Advocates

Diane Henkels
She/her/hers
Attorney, Small Business Utility Advocates

541-270-6001 / utilityadvocates.org






